ANANDA CHANDRA COLLEGE: JALPAIGURI
Notice/11.05.2024

Students who are not yet received the hard copy of mark sheet due to ABCID, .

are asked to update the same within 17.05.2024 otherwise no hard copy of mark sheets will be

issued by the University . This is as per the notification issued by the controller of Examinations ,
N B U vide Ref. No. 717/B K F/2024 dated- 10.05.2024 %.s

(Dr. Debashis Das) \«3
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